Joanne Frank

Thank you for your thorough and careful evaluation of the need to designate Puget Sound as a No
Discharge Zone. Puget Sound should join 90 other iconic waterways across the United States as a
No Discharge Zone.

To date, our region is the only one in the nation that has not designated No Discharge Zones for any
waters.

Human waste does not belong in the Puget Sound. I fully support Department of Ecologys
determination and proposal to establish the Puget Sound No Discharge Zone.



